
CANDIDATE for MEMBER at LARGE 
 

My name is Amanda “Mandy” Manning, I currently live in Rogers, 
AR. I have been married to my husband Brent, for 19 years. I have 2 
daughters, Emily age 17 and Natalie age 13. My nursing career 
began upon my graduation from the University of Arkansas in 2000. I 
have worked with Mercy since my graduation. I began my nursing 
career working in the ER and L&D for 2 ½ years and then as a Family 
Practice nurse, for the past 15 years. I was a nurse manager 6 year of 
those years. I decided I was ready to expand my knowledge and 
enrolled in the FNP program at Harding University in August of 2016 
and graduated May 2018. I was the student representative for my 
class and acted as liaison between the instructors, deans and 
students. I was also the recipient of the Head, Heart, Hand award at 
graduation. I will be starting my FNP career working for Mercy in 

family practice clinic in Bentonville starting in July. I have also been on the ANPA board as the 
student representative for the past year and most recently the interim director for District 5.  
 
Please provide three statements on why you should be considered for election to the ANPA 
Board of Directors:  

• #1 I have been a member of the of ANPA Board as the student representative and would 
like to continue to me an active member on the board as a member at large in 
continuing to support the ANPA, its goals, mission, and growth within the state.  

• #2 I have also been elected interim Director for District 5, I have set up the first meeting 
for this district and subsequent meetings. I would like to support in helping to continue 
to help this district grow as well as help other districts within the state  

• #3 I have volunteered for the state conference for the past 2 years, I would like to stay 
actively involved in the state conference in ensuring its success and helping it grow. I 
would also like to help be involved in the political process as we approach the next 
legislative session  

 

 


